
M INUTES   
West   Valley   Christian   Academy   PTF   Minutes   

January   12,   2021-   6:30   pm   -   7:30   pm   via   Zoom   

In   Attendance   

Cindy   Sasser,   Carla   Washington,   Malia   Rodrillo,    Michelle   Fajardo,    Jessica   Maez,   Leticia   Rivera,   
Karen   Dien,   Amanda   Collins,   Brenda   Amaral,   Jessica   Holloway,   Megan   Garcia,   &   Vanessa   
Dacpano-Borillo   

Board   

Cindy   Sasser,   Principal   (WVCA   Representative)   
Malia   Alcuran-Rodrillo,   President   
Jessica   Maez,   Vice   President   
Leticia   Rivera,   Secretary   
Michelle   Fajardo,   Treasurer   
Jessica   Holloway,   Events   Coordinator   

  Current   Fundraisers   and   Upcoming   Fundraisers   

● A   total   of   $2,092   was   raised   for   our   Fall   Fundraiser    -   Mrs.    Sasser   will   research   how   
many   teachers   need   replenished   items   from   last   year’s   STEM   (Science,   Technology,   
Engineering,   &   Math)   Kits   or   New   Kits   -   We   will   then   know   how   much   funds   need   to   be   
spent   on   new   STEM   Kits.   

● Candy   Gram   (Candycane)   fundraiser   raised   $500   to   bless   our   Teachers   for   Teacher   
Appreciation   week    -   Please   Note:    This   will   be   1   of   2   fundraisers   for   Teacher   
Appreciation   Week.   

  
● Next   upcoming   Fundraiser   -   Valentine’s   Carnation   sale   -   Mrs.   Sasser   to   contact   the   

vendor   regarding   cost.    If   all   goes   well,   the   carnation   sale   will   be   held   1   week   prior   to   
February   12th.    The   carnations   will   be   delivered   in   class   on   Friday,   February   12th   to   
students,   teachers,   aides   and   anyone   you   wish   to   bless.   

  
● Mrs.   Sasser   suggested   we   have   a   Drive-Thru   BBQ    or   Crab   Feast   fundraiser   in   the   Spring   

-   Mrs.   Sasser   will   discuss   with   Pastor   Sam   to   see   if   he’s   open   to   this   suggestion.   

  
  

  



  

Open   Discussion:      
● The   question   was   asked   as   to   how   many   Laptops   were   purchased   from   our   4th   of   July   

Booth   -   40   new   Laptops   were   purchased   from   last   year’s    4th   of   July   Fundraiser.   
  

● In   regards   to   the   laptops,   an   incentive   was   suggested   for   children   to   use   the   laptops   
particularly   K-5th   grade   for   coding   or   some   type   of   math   games,   etc.     

  
● Mrs.   Sasser   will   discuss   with   Mrs.   Washington   a   potential   coding   activity.   

  
● Communication   was   brought   up   as   to   how   PTF   communicates   events,   volunteers   

needed,   etc.    PTF   meeting   is   communicated   via   SchoolCast,   meeting   notes   are   uploaded   
to   WVCA   website   under   Forms   -   Also,   PTF   will   be   researching   an   A-Frame   to   
communicate   events   at   drop   off   and   pick-up   line.   

  
  

Action   Items:      
● STEM   Kits   /   how   many   replenished   items   needed,   class   size,   etc. Mrs.   Sasser   
● Potential   Coding   activity   for   K-5 Mrs.   Sasser   
● Carnation   Vendor   /   Cost? Mrs.   Sasser   
● Potential   Future   Drive-Thru   BBQ   or   Crab   Fest Mrs.   Sasser   
● A-Frame   /   Communication   Board Michelle   Fajardo   

Next   Meeting   

Tuesday,   February   16th   via   Zoom    6:30   pm   
  

  


